If the Council want’s to build 25,000 homes and thereby add 100,000+ to the Borough
population the effect on the borough will be appalling.

The green spaces will become even less green and the homes won’t be social housing these will
be homes for maximised profits.

Where are the people now who need these new homes ? Surely not in Enfield.

Demands on local services will deteriorate further and the GLA algorithm is flawed which is
already known and commented on.

Ultimately all the space is finite and packing more in to a finite space is doomed. Surely the
Council should be making the place better not destroying what we have.

This is my view on the plan.



